The Board of Directors met at the office of the cemetery on September 25, 2023. All members were
present.

The meeting opened at 1:30 with President Richard Phipps leading the Pledge of Allegiance.

Minutes of the meeting of August 28 were approved. Marilee made motion; Sandra seconded. Allin
favor.

Treasurer's Report: Mechanics balance: $342,881.92 Provident balance: $237,064.88

Old business: none

New business: Mechanics Bank has a higher rate of interest than Provident. It was moved and approved
to move funds from Provident to Mechanics Bank. Marilee made motion, Sandra seconded and all
approved.

Grand jury will be visiting the cemetery office on October 25 at 9:00.

Board approved Manager Susie Forest to continue to run for 2024 CACP Board position. Marilee made
motion; Richard seconded. All approved.

Manager Report: Been busy with burials. Double the amount of pre-covid.
Meeting adjourned: 1:46 PM

Respectfully submitted,
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Sandra Van Dyke, secretary




